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	Monday 8th July 2024
	Foundation Stage Graduation
At the other end of school, our Foundation Stage children are preparing to make their big transition into Year 1. This is a big move for them and marks the start of the next stage of their education.
To celebrate all their achievements during their first year in primary school we will be holding our Foundation Stage Graduation on Wednesday 17th July at 9.15am. Parents and Carers are invited to come along and celebrate this wonderful event with us.
          ---------------------

Mrs Saunders – Retirement

At the end of the school year, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Saunders. She has worked at the school as a teaching assistant for 16 years but has now decided it is time to slow down and spend more time with family and friends. We would like to thank Mrs Saunders for all her years of hard work and dedication and wish her all the very best for a long and happy retirement.

              ----------------------

End of Year School Reports

Reports for all classes will be sent out on Tuesday 9th July. Within each envelope there will be a parental comment sheet. We would really appreciate you taking the time to add some constructive thoughts and comments and return them to school.

       ------------------------      
	Midsummer Movie Night
On Tuesday 9th July, our school council have organised a movie night after school. Tickets are priced at £3 each and will include refreshments. It will finish approximately 5.15pm. If your child would like to attend but has not received a letter, please ask at the school office.

             ---------------------
Uniform Recycling

We have an excellent supply of good- quality, second-hand uniform available for anybody that can make use of it. Please come and browse what we have out and ask if there are any sizes you can’t find as we often have more. 

If you would like to donate any good-quality uniform items to recycle for others, they will be gratefully received.

       ---------------------------

New School Year

School will re-open to all the children on Wednesday 4th September at 8.45am. We look forward to welcoming new children and families to Astmoor and hope that in the meantime, you all have a lovely summer holiday. Fingers crossed for some lovely weather so that you can enjoy some family time together.

Thank you all for your continued support throughout the year.

          ---------------------

	End of School Year
The end of the school year is almost upon us with just two weeks left to go.

School closes for the summer holidays on Friday 19th July at the earlier time of 1.30pm. We would like to thank you all for your continued support throughout the school year.

                 ------------------

Year 6 Leavers

Our Year 6 children have now attended their high school induction days and are very much preparing for their next big transition. We would like to take the opportunity to wish them all well and we look forward to hearing from them all in the autumn term.

We would also like to take the opportunity to say goodbye to those families who will no longer have children at Astmoor Primary School. We wish you all the very best and look forward to hearing about how your children are doing in the future.
The Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly is due to take place on Thursday 18th July at 2pm. Please come and join us for this special event – and don’t forget to bring some tissues.

                   ---------------------
	
	

	
	
	


